
Evergreen Elementary 

Site Council Agenda 

March 17th, 2025 

SITE Members: Meghin Pitts- teacher/ Jenny Mohr- Administrator/Tammie Middel, Office Secretary (via email) /Tawnya 

Campbell- teachers/ via email-Tammi Synder, Title 1/Jenna Larkin, Community (Boys and Girls Club/  

Members who were not present:   Kevin W. Edwards (parent),  

Introductions:  No new members 

SchoolSafety: District maintenance temporarily repaired the tiles of the gym roof. Further repairs will occur this summer. 

Instruction/Academic Data: 

●​ Enrollment- on-site, 393 

●​ Board will vote in April for CKLA, as TRSD’s new ELA curriculum.  

●​ Kinder Kick Off 24/25 will be Thursday, May 15th. 

March 17, 2025 
This week the Title team is using every available moment to help teachers gather current skill levels so 

they can accurately reflect growth on upcoming progress reports. 
Title is beginning to make a shift from Barton Level 3 to a more student-friendly program, Early 

Interventions in Reading.  Assistants are reporting that students are more engaged, that they enjoy the variety 
of activities, and that kids love getting to take the books home. 

It looks like the Bikes for Books program will not happen this year.  I contacted Greg Roe, our contact 
for last year, and he is no longer with the lodge.  He forwarded the message onto Ted Crocker who told me he 
is trying to find someone to oversee the program.  He will get in touch with me if he can make it happen. 

We have been busy getting organized for Multicultural Night next month.  Teachers have their literature 
chosen and their activities planned out.  A Parent Square was sent out to all families inviting them to set up a 
table if they’d like to showcase their culture in some way.  So far we haven’t had anyone respond.  Information 
was also provided to Options, the Siskiyou Health Center, Boys and Girls’ Club and the Bilingual program.  
Both Boy’s and Girl’s Club and the Health Center would like tables ready for them.  I am waiting to hear back 
from the others.  I’m sure it will be a fun night for our families! 
 
Boys and Girls Club:  
Jenna Larkin reported an average attendance of 52 K-9th, mostly elementary. One day last week there were 
58 students. Their goal is 75. SOLC (Land Conservancy), has visited all three clubs and are teaching students 
about how to respect the land and nature journaling. They will be taking Boys and Girls Club members around 
Lake Selma soon. A discussion around vegetation. Club will be open during Spring Break, Monday-Friday 
(7:45-5:15pm). Summer sign ups should be available by April 1st.  
 
Teacher Requests/Comments: Update on sound system, it’s ordered, we just have to wait our turn with 
SOESD for installation of screen and projector. 
 
 
Next meeting:   April 21st, 2025                                      Adjourned  3:23pm   


